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 “A parent is a teacher at home and a teacher is a parent in 

school and the child is the centre of our universe.” 

An orientation programme for the parents of Class IX, XI and XII students 

was held on 18 May, 2024, in the school auditorium. 

The Principal Mrs. Geeta Dikshit highlighted the importance of working 

together with parents to ensure discipline amongst students. This was 

followed by a presentation of school policy which briefed about the rules 

and regulations of the school. 

The gathering was addressed by Mr. Karthik Shankar, faculty member at 

the Ramakrishna Mission, Vivekananda Institute of Values (VIVA), 

Gurugram, based in Bangalore. He had a very interactive session with 

parents. He spoke in detail about different ways of nurturing a child with 

love and care to build a strong foundation for a glorious future. 

The orientation programme proved to be a sincere effort made by the school 

in educating the parents to look after and guide their children in a proper 

manner. 


